
Executive Meeting 25 March 2008 
 
EXECUTIVE FORWARD PLAN   
 
 

Table 1: Items scheduled on the Forward Plan for the Executive Meeting on 8 April 2008 

Title & Description Author Portfolio Holder 

None   

 
 

Table 2: Items scheduled on the Forward Plan for the Executive Meeting on 22 April 2008 

Title & Description Author Portfolio Holder 

Carbon Management: Strategy and Implementation Plan 
 
Purpose of Report: To outline how the City of York Council will reach its 
target to reduce carbon dioxide emissions by 25% by April 2013. 
 
Members are asked to: Approve the strategy and implementation plan. 
 

Tom Shepherd Executive Member for City 
Strategy 

Regional Transport Board Park & Ride Bid Result and Application to 
Use Contingency Funds 
 
Purpose of report: To provide details of the result of a bid for funds to the 
Regional Transport Board and request approval for the release of funds from 
contingencies to develop major scheme bids for the new Park & Ride sites 
and improvements to the Outer Ring Road. 
 
Members are asked to: Note the result of the Park & Ride bid to the Regional 
Transport Board and approve release of funds to develop major schemes 
bids for the provision of the sites and improvements to the Outer Ring Road. 
 

Tony Clarke Executive Member for City 
Strategy 

 
 
 
 
 
 



Table 3: Items slipped on the Forward Plan with the agreement of the Group Leaders 

Title & Description Author Portfolio Holder Original Date Revised Date Reason for Slippage 

Purchase of land for 
Use as a Composting 
Area 
 
Purpose of report: Yorwaste 
have negotiated with a local 
landowner to purchase 30 
acres of land, subject to 
planning approval, for use 
as a composting area in 
association with the waste 
disposal site at Harewood 
Whin. Planners have 
recommended approval and 
it will be decided at 
Planning Committee on 28 
February. Should the 
Planning Permission be 
Granted it would be 
economically advantageous 
for the Council to purchase 
the land and lease it to 
Yorwaste. 
 
Members are asked to: 
Approve the purchase of 
the land. 
 

Paul Fox Executive 
Member for 
Corporate 
Services 

8 April 2008 3 June 2008 Yorwaste are 
considering 
purchasing the site 
themselves and no 
City of York Council 
decision is therefore 
required until this 
issue has been 
resolved. 

 


